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July 9, 2020  
 
COVID-19  
MESSAGE FROM CHAIR  
 
As the British Columbia government moves into Phase 3 of its Restart Plan, the Health 
Professions Review Board’s processes and timelines are returning to normal.   
 
The Review Board recognizes that parties to reviews including applicants, 
complainants, colleges and registrants, represented or self-represented, may continue 
to be challenged to respond to Review Board process under normal timelines, and 
therefore need to request deadline extensions. Such applications will be considered on 
a case by case basis. The Review Board will give due consideration to special 
circumstances associated with any reasonable request for an extension of time as 
appropriate while this pandemic continues. 
 
Those who wish to apply for a review are encouraged to do so electronically, to 
hprbinfo@gov.bc.ca. All parties with ongoing reviews are also encouraged to 
communicate with other parties and the Review Board electronically. 
 
Please continue to monitor this website. In the event of service disruptions, an updated 
notice will be posted. Increasing risks of infection have the potential to impact staff 
availability, and to disrupt services the Review Board relies on. 
 
 

 
David Hobbs, Chair 
Health Professions Review Board 
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